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TWGHSs C.Y. Ma Memorial College
Administration Circular 074/24-25
Change of Summer Uniform

20t March 2025
Dear Parents

The weather is getting warmer and all students are required to change into their summer
uniforms starting from 29™ April 2025 (Tuesday). In the meantime, from 7" April 2025
(Monday) to 11t April 2025 (Friday), students are allowed to wear either summer school
uniforms or winter school uniforms on their own choice.

Please return the signed reply slip to the class teacher on 24™ March 2024 (Monday). Please
feel free to contact the class teacher or the discipline teachers on 2443 9899 if you have any

questions.

Yours sincerely

/Chan Miu Ha
Principal

Note: In case of any discrepancies between the Chinese and English versions of the above content, the Chinese version shall prevail.



